
	
	

Understanding	The	Impact	Of	Social	Media	/	Online	
Gaming	&	Helping	Children	Make	Positive	Online	Choices		
	

	

	
With	online	access	increasing	all	the	time	parents,	children	and	young	people	need	to	be	
better	equipped	in	order	to	stay	safe	and	make	positive,	age	appropriate	choices	whilst	
they	are	online.		This	session	will	look	at	the	key	things	parents	should	be	aware	of,	useful	
boundaries	to	consider	and	how	to	ensure	that	as	their	children	grow	and	experience	
more	freedom	they	can	make	positive	online	decisions	that	do	not	have	negative	

outcomes.	
The	cost	of	the	session	is	£8	per	person	plus	an	online	booking	fee	

Monday	26th	February	7:00-9:00pm	
Ringwood	School,	Parsonage	Barn	Lane,	Ringwood	BH24	1SE	

 

Please	use	this	link	to	find	out	all	other	details	and	to	book	a	place	
	

https://ringwoodonline.eventbrite.co.uk	
	

Email	lorraine@lorrainelee.org	with	any	queries	


